
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December, 2023 
  

On behalf of the Pittsburgh Ophthalmology Society (POS), I would like to invite 
you to participate in the 59th Annual Meeting scheduled for March 8, 2024. We look 
forward to welcoming attendees and exhibitors to this live event, which will be held 
at the Omni William Penn Hotel, in Pittsburgh, PA.  
 

The Society appreciates and values support from exhibitors and sponsors and for 
2024, have enhanced the exhibit engagement by extending the length of breaks, as 
well as a modification of the vendor showcase area.   

The Annual meeting is comprised of two concurrent, yet separate, meetings: a 
day long educational meeting presenting the latest in clinical topics for 
ophthalmologists, and a separate meeting for ophthalmic personnel. 

The physician’s annual program will feature distinguished guest faculty 
presenting named lectures on topics in glaucoma, retina, and pediatric neuro- 
ophthalmology and pediatric ophthalmology.  

The ophthalmic personnel meeting includes numerous clinical and managerial 
breakout sessions, which focus on topics pertinent to those who support the 
physician in the treatment of ophthalmological care. 

We offer exhibitors exclusive time with healthcare professionals, and exhibit 
areas are designed to maximize physician-representative interaction. Expected 
attendance will be approximately 100 physicians from the tri-state region and 140-
165 allied health personnel and administrators. 

 
Several exhibitor and sponsorship opportunities are available for you to increase 

your exposure to this specialized audience. The “2024 Sponsorship 
Opportunities” prospectus provides details on all opportunities available, 
with the    Annual Meeting Brochure detailing guest faculty and the program 
Agenda. 
 
To confirm your participation please: 

 
 Complete and return the Exhibitor and Sponsorship Agreement no later 

than February 1, 2024. This will ensure acknowledgement of your support 
in our program materials. You will receive payment notification once the 
agreement is received.    

 
 Return the Exhibitor and Sponsorship Agreement to: 

     Nadine Popovich, Administrator | Conference Coordinator 
     Email: npopovich@acms.org Website: www.pghoph.org 

 
Questions may also be directed to Nadine Popovich. We appreciate your 

support and commitment to the Pittsburgh Ophthalmology Society’s educational 
mission and look forward to your participation at the conference! 
 
With appreciation, 
 
 

Pamela P. Rath, MD  
President 
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